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« 2S Whitetail Ranch has lost at least
50 hunters from the shutdown of
deer movement by the Minnesota
dnr and board of animal health.

* Most of these hunters would have
harvested more then 1 animal each

* We have now lost hunters that
would’ve hunted with us for years
to come as 90-95% of our
customers are return customers.

* We have also lost MOST of our

deer farmers that we buy deer from
because they don’t want to commit
to selling deer to us because its a
if/when the movements get
shutdown every year



